
April 25, 2008

VIA EMAIL

Ontario Energy Board
P.O. Box 2319, 26th Floor
2300 Yonge Street
Toronto, Ontario
M4P 1 E4

Attention: Ms. Kirsten Walii, Board Secretary

Blake, Cassels & Graydon LLP
Barristers & Solicitors

Patent & Trade-mark Agents
199 Bay Street

Suite 2800, Commerce Court West
Toronto QN M5L 1A9 Canada

Tel: 416-863-2400 Fax: 416863~2653

Sharon Wong
Dir: 416-863-4178

sharon.wong@blakes.com

Reference: 82148/97

Re: Canadian Renewable Energy Corporation - Application for Authority to Expropriate
for Wolfe Island Wind Plant transmission line, EB-2008-0050

Dear Ms. Walli:

I am writing to advise that the contact person for Canadian Renewable Energy Corporation (CREC)
has changed. The Notice of Application in this matter referred to Mr. Robert Miller as CREC’s
representative. Mr. Miller will be leaving CREC very soon for a new position. Accordingly, please
amend your records to show Mr. Geoff Carnegie as the contact person for CREC. His information is:

Mr. Geoff Carnegie
Manager, Ontario Projects
Canadian Hydro Developers Inc.
34 Harvard Road
Guelph, QN
NIG 4V8
Telephone: (519) 826-4645 x 222
Facsimile: (519) 826-4745
Email: geoff@canhydro.com

SW/maem

Yours truly,

Sharon Wong
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